

January 2020

Dear Julian Begay,

Congratulations! You have successfully completed all requirements of the Montana Youth Challenge Academy! The twelve month Post Residential phase for Class 39 officially ended in December 2019. After evaluating your progress the past year, we are very pleased to inform you that you successfully met the Post Residential requirements, which includes consistent placement in the military, job force, or education. We hope you continue to be placed in a positive activity that propels you toward a successful and rewarding career. Hopefully, you've also enjoyed the benefits associated with having a mentor who has been an encouraging role model for you.

Please remember that this program is always interested in your endeavors, and MYCA staff will continue to provide you full support when requested. Also, we may be contacting you, your family, or your mentor to find out how you are and what you have accomplished over the years. We care about you and what happens in your future.

It has been a privilege to get to know you and be part of your life during the past 17 months. Thank you for fulfilling your commitment to the Montana Youth Challenge Academy.

Again, congratulations! You have earned the title of MONTANA YOUTH CHALLENGE GRADUATE! Good luck!

Sincerely,

Trent Gibson, Director